
Princetown Primary School 

Newsletter 
2nd January—13th January 

Welcome back! 

It has been lovely to see everyone back after the holidays. I hope you all had an enjoyable break. Thank you for 

the gifts, cards and messages we received as staff leading up to the break!  

Thank you also for your kind messages following my pregnancy announcement—I am very lucky to work in such 

a caring community school. 

As always, keep an eye on Dojo for updates as we move through this term. 

Emma Byrom (Head of School) 

Shallowford Farm  

A big thanks to Mark at the shop for making this link between us and Shallowford Farm. Both classes 

got to enjoy a free trip this week and despite the rain they all had a wonderful time. It was lovely to 

hear all about it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

10th February—last day of term 

6th/7th and 8th—Year 5/6 Residential 

20th February—first day back 

31st March—last day of term 

17th April—first day back 

Bronze Badge Earners 

Well done to this weeks badge  

superstars. 

 

Harriet! 

Simba—Our School Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simba is so pleased to be back at school! 

Reminders 

Y5 and 6 parents—

payment for the residential 

can now be made on 

School Money... 

 

Attendance 

Our aim for attendance is to be above 97% 

Please help us to keep it above this! Thank 
you.  

Week 1—97.37% 

Week 2—96.58% 

Don’t forget there is a chance to win a £5 gift 

voucher each half term for attendance over 

97%. 

Previous winners have been Fletcher and Harry.  


